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10 November 2023

Dear Families,

We are nearing the end of another successful school year. Students are working diligently to prepare for
examinations.

Important school dates for students and families to know:

¢ Year 11 students will commence their school VCE/VET exams on Wednesday, 15 November and
the exam period will run until Wednesday, 22 November.

e Year 11 Celebration Day is held on Thursday, 23 November for all Year 11 students.

e A Student Free Day will occur on Friday, 24 November for year 11 students.

e All students across the College will have a student free day on Monday, 27 November.

e All students will return to school for the Headstart program beginning Tuesday, 28 November to
Wednesday, 6 December.

e Term 4 concludes on Wednesday, 6 December.

All Year 11 students who have Exams will be expected to be present for their Exams as per the schedule
on the Year 11 page and VCE page. Students are to please wear winter or summer uniform (no PE uniform)
and arrive 20 minutes prior to the Exam beginning in order to line up outside the ASH. Students will need
to bring their ID Card and their writing materials in a small, clear, snap lock bag. If they bring a water bottle
into the Exam room, it must be in a clear bottle. Strictly no mobile phones, digital devices, scarves or blazers
are permitted in the Exam room. Students are only required at school for their scheduled Exam and are
permitted to leave the College at the conclusion of their Exam. Any students who wish to stay onsite to
study are most welcome to do so either in the ERC or other designated space as directed by the Year Level
Coordinator.

All Year 11 students are required to attend school periods 1-4 on Thursday, 23 November to celebrate the
end of a successful year. Lunch will be provided for all the Year 11 students on this day. The Headstart
program from Tuesday, 28 November to Wednesday, 6 December is compulsory and essential preparation
for the 2024 school year.

If you have any questions regarding any of the information in this letter, please contact the Year Level
Coordinators, Mr Danny Diaz or Mr Andrew Theodorakopoulos on (03) 9301 2777. Alternatively, you can
email your enquires to ddiaz@penola.vic.edu.au or ATheodorakopoulos@penola.vic.edu.au

Yours Sincerely,

i
Mr Danny Diaz Mr Andrew Theodorakopoulos Ms Erin Bonavia
Year 11Coordinator Year 11Coordinator Deputy Principal
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